
                           Please take this Newsletter home with you 
 

TEA AND COFFEE  All welcome after 
Mass today in the Priory. 
 
EVENING OF RECOLLECTION FOR 
MEN  Thank you to all who supported this 
event. We were pleased to welcome visitors 
from other parishes. 
 
QUIZ  All welcome to take part in the next 
parish quiz at St John’s at 7:30pm Friday 17th 
May, in their parish hall. Entry is £2.00, 
which includes tea and coffee, or BYO drink 
and nibbles. 
 
NEW STOCK  Please see our new stock of 
cards in the piety area at the back of church. 
We also have first holy communion and 
confirmation cards and small gifts. 
 
POPE’S PRAYER INTENTION FOR 
MAY  For the formation of religious and 
seminarians We pray that religious women 
and men, and seminarians, grow in their own 
vocations through their human, pastoral,                              
spiritual and community formation, leading                                  
them to be credible witnesses to the Gospel. 

   Ascension of Christ, Garofalo 1510-1520          
 
LITTLE CHURCH  We are looking for more volunteers to help run Little Church, 
especially from September onwards. Little Church runs during school term times only and the 
commitment would be 1 session every 4 - 6 weeks. Please consider whether you could 
support our parish in this important way. Perhaps you would consider this, particularly if you 
would like your child to benefit from the provision. The parish will provide resources and 
support. For more information, please speak to any of our Little Church catechists. Thanks. 
 
TALK BY BISHOP BARRON: DOCTRINE OF THE REAL PRESENCE Auxiliary 
Bishop of Los Angeles, Robert Barron is an acclaimed author, speaker and theologian. He is 
the founder of the global media ministry Word on Fire, the creator and host of ‘Catholicism’, 
an award-winning documentary series about the Catholic Faith, and was a keynote speaker at 
the 2018 Eucharistic Congress in Liverpool. We will be showing a talk by Bishop Barron 
about the Doctrine of the Real Presence of Christ in the Eucharist, during the run up to the 
feast of Corpus Christi, at 7:30pm, Wednesday 22nd May in Our Lady and All Saints school. 
Refreshments will be served. All welcome.  Please see poster. 
               
WEEKLY OFFERING/DONATIONS You can now use this QR         
code to make your weekly offering, a donation or pay for piety items etc. 
Please add your name if you are a gift aider. Thank you. 
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  SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

                                           5th May, 2024 
 

                                         Celebration of  Holy Mass   

    5th     Sunday        SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER             10:30 am Carol Moss 
    6th   Monday       Feria                                                             7:00 pm Pro populo 
    7th    Tuesday       Feria                                                             7:00 pm Lancs Infirm Clergy 
    8th    Wednesday  Of  the Solemnity                                          7:00 pm Fred Johnston 
    9th    Thursday     THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD    11:30 am Frank Dunne 
    10th Friday          St John of  Avila                                            9:30 am Sick of  Parish 
    12th  Sunday        SEVENTH SUNDAY OF EASTER      10:30 am Pro populo 

 
    HOLYDAY OF OBLIGATION this Thursday for the Ascension of  the Lord. Mass will    
     be at the usual time of  11:30am. There will also be Mass at St John’s at 9:00am. A Vigil   
     Mass will be held at OLAS at 7:00pm on Wednesday evening.    
 

    CONFESSIONS  All welcome to  celebrate this important sacrament before Monday and     
     Tuesday evening Mass.  
            

     ROSARY  The Rosary will be prayed after Mass on a Monday evening and before Mass,           
    from 6:35pm on a Tuesday evening in Church.      
 

     PLEASE PRAY FOR  Sheila Jennings, Richard D’Alton, Susan Jones, Denise Fletcher,    
    Walter Bennett, Sandra Marston, Pauline Barnes, Jim Mellor.                      
 

    ANNIVERSARIES  Sheila Kirk, Tom Cobham, Jean Rothwell 
 

    LAST WEEK’S OFFERTORY  Loose £159.51 Envelopes £118.00 and SOs £530.00.    
     Thank you for your generous donations.        
 

 PARISH OFFICE  The office will be closed from Wednesday 8th to Tuesday 14th May. 
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